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DWS Circular Letter #2024-03 
 
To:  Community & Non-Transient Non-Community Public Water Systems, 
                        Certified Operators, Local Directors of Health 
 
From:  Lori J. Mathieu, Public Health Branch Chief 
   
Date:   January 8, 2024 
 
Subject: ASDWA Webinar Series: Navigating the Intricacies of PFAS Treatment, 

Granular Activated Carbon Treatment Strategies 
 

 
 
The Association of State Drinking Water Administrators (ASDWA) will be providing the second 
installment of their webinar series “Navigating the Intricacies of PFAS Treatment.” The webinar 
will be held Tuesday, January 9, from 1 to 2 p.m. EST and is entitled “A Deep Dive into 
Granular Activated Carbon Treatment Strategies for PFAS in Drinking Water.” The webinar is 
free and open to the public. 
 
Attendees will hear from Adam Redding of Calgon Carbon as well as John Lombardo and Geoff 
Pellechia of Xylem. These speakers will discuss the use of granular activated carbon (GAC) for 
PFAS treatment and the benefits/considerations. To register, follow the link below: 
 
https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/e9fc561d-0c8d-444a-9f99-ff00696c0bfc@8b2891af-
c511-4dad-b86d-ffeae6099703 
 
If you have any questions regarding this Circular Letter, please contact Pat Bisacky at 860-509-
7356 or email the DPH Emerging Contaminants Unit at DPH.EmergingContaminants@ct.gov. 
 
 
 
 
C: Lisa Morrissey, Deputy Commissioner, DPH 
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